
Coronavirus COVID-19 Policy of PLAINCHURCH 

During this time of uncertainty and anxiety created by the concerns over a 

viral outbreak, we understand that local authorities, our Governor, and the 

President of the United States are enacting guidelines and laws they feel 

serve the best interests of all the people for our health and safety. 

It is during times of panic and fear where the mission of the church is clear: 

Provide a safe haven for peace, calm, and the love of Jesus Christ.  

Historically during catastrophic events like outbreaks of disease, famine, 

war, civil unrest, and natural disasters … the church doors have been open 

and ready to receive those in need of help, hope, and sanctuary. Therefore, 

the regular worship services of the PLAINCHURCH will continue.  

We will maintain appropriate attendance levels and provide additional times 

if needed.  

We will provide open spaces and a properly sanitized facility.  

IF you are sick, please stay home and seek proper medical attention. 

IF your children are sick please keep them home. 

SENIOR ADULTS with chronic or at risk health issues are asked to remain 

home. 

Services will be streamed live on the internet. 

IF we can help you by doing your shopping for you, checking on you, or 

visiting you … please contact the church office. The Pastor, an Elder, a 

Deacon or one of the appropriate church member will be happy to assist you 

during this time. 

While we understand that news can be worrisome and public policies of 

isolation are seen as preventative steps to insure health and protection – 

there are psychological and emotional needs for contact with other people 

for your mental well being. We are here to help, serve, and provide a sense 

of stability and normalcy. 

Psalm 46:10 

 

 

 


